
North Lanarkshire Council 
 

Various Roads, Southern Area  
 

Part Time 20 MPH Speed Limit Order  
 
 

Statement of Reasons for Proposing to Make the Above Order 
 

A Road Safety Working Group was set up to discuss the merits of introducing 
part-time 20mph speed limits at schools and it was agreed this would be taken 
forward.  Therefore, in order to improve road safety at a number of schools in 
North Lanarkshire, the promotion of this Traffic Regulation Order is required. 

 
 


